
 

 

Report to the Board of Governors 

March 15, 2024 

Dress to Impress 

• The last half-hour of the Dress to Impress event allowed employees to shop. 

• Employees shopping also agreed to help pack up the event. 

• Ten or more employees benefitted from this added component of the event. 

Swap Shop Update 

• Slightly delayed with the relocation of 

Hearnes employees. 

• Plans to send an all campus email, in the 

coming weeks to solicit donations. 

• Donations can be dropped off at  

Spiva 102. 

• Plans to open closer to Summer. 


